
THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA AT GREENSBORO
Bryan School of Business and Economics

Department of Management

Faculty Meeting
Bryan 360

Wednesday, October 19, 2016 11:30-1:00 pm

Faculty/Staff members present:
Moses Acquaah Tracy Liu Bill Tullar  

Anju Mehta Willie Wooldridge
John Ceneviva Vladislav Maksimov Glenda Lloyd
Eloise Hassell  Terry Mullins Lisa McLaughlin
Nir Kshetri

Faculty/Staff absent with notice:                
Riikka Sarala (Research leave)
Hugo Wang
Holly Buttner

Faculty Excused:

Announcements
 Online Override Guidelines - Sent in separate email.
 SECC – State Employee’s Combined Campaign - Deadline is November 7th.
 $3,994 for Library Books.  Bill Tullar requested an email when books are received.
 Congratulations to Vas Taras for receiving his permanent residency.
 Eloise Hassell recognized Moses, Glenda and Lisa for Boss’s Day.

Approval of Minutes

Eloise Hassell made a motion to approve the minutes of the September 21, 2016 meeting.  Bill Tullar 
seconded the motion.  Minutes approved.

Mike Beitler Mark Moser
C. Robin Britt, Jr.
Karen Lynden



Decision Making in Organizations – MGT403

Moses Acquaah made a motion to approve the syllabi for MGT403 – Decision Making in Organizations.

Seconded by Bill Tullar.  Motion approved.

New Management Concentration under the Business Administration Major

After discussion and the addition of several electives.  Moses Acquaah made a motion to approve adding 
a new concentration under the Business Administration Major.  Seconded by Eloise Hassell.  Motion 
approved.  Form F will be sent to the Undergraduate Curriculum Committee for approval.

Cybersecurity – MGT400

Bill Tullar suggested that we schedule a class in Executive Education for Certificate for faculty who would 
like to teach the Cybersecurity Management during the summer. Moses said he will discuss it with Bill 
Brown.

Student Accessibility

Willie Wooldridge discussed his experience with a blind student in his MGT313 (on-line) class.  Willie 
worked with Rob Owens, Byran IT and Laura Ripplinger from the Office of Accessibility Resources and 
Services (OARS) for text conversion. 

Faculty Search

Nir Kshetri gave an update on the Faculty Search.  Campus visits are planned for six candidates before 
Thanksgiving.

Assessment

One learning objective in each of the programs – IB, Business Studies and HR – should be assessed every 
semester.

Department Strategic Plan

Place Value Cards in Terry Mullins’ mailbox by November 8th.  Bill Tullar will be leading the process of 
categorizing the Value Cards at the next meeting on Tuesday, November 8th from 11:30-1:00pm in Bryan 
360.

The meeting adjourned at 1:00pm.

Next DOM Faculty meeting:  November 23rd at 11:30-1:00pm in Bryan 360.


